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April 27, 2011

Eric Christianson

Alcohol License Review Committee

At the February 16™ meeting of the Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association Kyle and Gwen

Jonson were in attendance. They discussed with us their plans for a new business in our neighborhood,

the Johnson Public House at 908 E. Johnson Street.

We had a full discussion with them concerning their proposal, and they answered all questions put to
them by our members. At the end of our discussion a motion passed unanimously to support their re-

quest to seek a Class B Beer and Class C Wine license from the City of Madison.

Since that time, the business has opened and is doing well, obviously serving a niche in the area. | am
convinced that their operation will be consistent and high quality and will serve a need in the neigh-

borhood and compliment the existing businesses in the district.

Please contact me if you might have further questions at 608-251-1937 or e-mail rlinster@tds.net

I am yours, sincerely,
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Richard Linster, President TLNA
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